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SUBJECT: Agreement with Non-Union Support Personnel 
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
Negotiations for the 2025-2026 school year have been completed with the non-union support 
personnel.  Terms of the agreement have been forwarded to the Board.   
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the agreement with the non-union support personnel. 
 
 
 


